
High Commission of India, Dhaka 
Administration Wing 

***** 
 

Corrigendum of Tender Notice 
 
 

Attention is invited to tender notice no DAC/ADM/885/02/2008 published 
by this Mission on 11 June, 2018 for supply and installation of photocopier 
machine at the High Commission of India, Dhaka.  
 
2. The following changes have been made in the tender document: 

(i) Last Date of submission has been extended from 09 July, 2018 to 23 
July, 2018. 

(ii) Technical Bids will be opened at 1500 hrs on 24 July, 2018. 
 

(iii) Sl. No. 3. of Para 4 (1) under Section- 4 of Specifications of 
Equipment/ Items may be read as 50 PPM instead of 52 PPM. 

 
3. All other terms and conditions of Tender document will remain unchanged.  
 
 
 
 

(Tseten Nordon Cargyal) 
Second Secretary (HOC) 

Tel No +880-02-55067330 
websites http://www.eprocure.gov.in or  

http://www.hcidhaka.gov.in 
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